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CANADA

department of National defence 832-1-77
©ttatoa, Canaba, 

November 29th, 1923.

My dear Wilfrid -

I enclose herewith copy of a 
letter to Sir Arthur, dated October 24th, 1923, 
and to which I have not yet had a reply.

Perhaps you would let me know 
whether there is any chance of Sergt. Leach’s 
services being required because I have kept 
him ear-marked for this work.

With kind regards,

Yours sincerely,

Lieut.-Col. Wilfrid Bovey, OBE., 
Principal’s Office,

McGill University, 
Montreal, P.Q.
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